
Cherry class and Willow class 
achieved the highest attendance 
for this week - the 23rd to 27th 

September 2024.                               

CONGRATULATIONS! 
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Attendance      

If your child is unable to attend school, 
for any reason, please let us know.  

Please email:                                                
absence@tops.hounslow.sch.uk  Or tele-

phone the school on 0208 570 6247 
and leave a voicemail message on the 
absence line by choosing Option 2.  

‘Sick’ or ‘unwell’ cannot be accepted as a 
reason so please provide as much detail 
(symptoms) as possible. If your child 

does feel generally unwell in the morn-
ing before school, we encourage them 

to come into school, and if needs be the 
welfare officer will call you if your 
child is not well enough to stay in 

school.  

Absence of a child due to parents ill 
health or that of a relative, is not an 

acceptable reason for a child to not be 
in school. 

Please try to make GP and dental         
appointments outside of school time so 
that your child is in school as much as 
possible. If your child needs to attend 
an appointment during the school day, we 
expect your child to be in school before 

and after the appointment.  

 If your child has a hospital appoint-
ment or needs to attend the hospital 
please provide an appointment card, 
hospital discharge letter or email 

details (appointment & time) to the 
absence email. This is needed so          

absence can be authorised.                                                                                   
                                                        

Thank you for your co-operation and 
continued support with attendance. 

 

DATES  FOR YOUR DIARY  

Monday, 30th September 2024                         
Reception children are in school from                      

9am—3.20pm      

Thursday, 3rd October 2024                              
National Poetry Day                                                                                                          

Year 1 Class Drop in at 3.10pm 

Friday, 4th October 2024                                 
Year 2 Class Drop in  at 3.10pm                 

Secondary School Transfer 

Leaflets have been given out to 
the Year 6 children with advice 
for parents on how/where to                     
apply online.   If you have any 

questions or need any help with 
your application,  please ask at 

the school office. 

 
Reception Admission 2025 

The application process went live on the 
1st September 2024. You are now able 

to apply for a place in our                                                     
Reception classes for September 2025. 

Information can be found @ 
www.hounslow.gov.uk/admissions  

Or please contact 
admissions@hounslow.gov.uk 
Closing date : 15.01.2025 

 

*REMINDERS *   

Please remember to name all your child’s 
clothing and to have a named water bottle 

for your child to bring to school daily. 

Please ensure your child does not wear ear-
rings to school on PE days as it is a safety 

hazard. 

 

If you need to update any information held 
on record, (address, phone  number, contact  

details etc.) please email:                                        
parent@tops.hounslow.sch.uk                             

 

If you have a school query, please come to 
the school office . 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Well done to the following children who 
have been recognised for their efforts 
in the weekly Appreciation Assemblies.  

Year 1:  
Samiya, Mikey, Youcef, Safwaan, Aroush, 

Esme, Haseef & Mayesha 

 

Year 2: 
Vivaan, Manha, Willow, Almir,  

Mohamedamin, Tacita, Abdallah & 
Mustafa  

 

Year 5: 
Zannia, Srithan, Camilla, Saksham,  

Ahmed Jessica, Amrita, Arhaan, Zahra, 
Al Yasin, Ahmed, Pawal, Eithan, Tijana & 

Yashveer  

 

Year 6: 
Caliannah ,Mercedes Preston Ahad, Moo-
mal, Anjika, Lucy-May, Josh, Vedasree, 
Naim, Adelo, Salih, Zakariyah, Gouresh, 

Ayra & Amrit  

 
WELL DONE! 

Keep up this good work and be proud of 
your certificates. 

 

 Special Mentions 

Congratulations to Rajvansh in 
Beech for his lovely artwork and 
to Charley in Sal for winning a 
medal and trophy in football! 

Would your child also like to have a    
recent achievement mentioned in the 

school newsletter?  

If so, please email details and a photo  
(if possible) with  permissions to: 

parent@tops.hounslow.sch.uk  
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